
                         

 The Corporation of the Township of Otonabee-South Monaghan, P.O. Box 70, 20 Third St. Keene, ON K0L 2G0 
 

Burnham Meadows 
 

Notice of Project Commencement 
 
 
The Township of Otonabee-South Monaghan and its contractor Drain Bros. 
will be commencing works within Burnham Meadows Subdivision, starting 
Thursday June 5, 2025. 
 
Project Details:  

Road works:  

o Final surface asphalt 
o Base asphalt repairs 
o Damaged curb repair at select areas 
o Sidewalk installation along Paul Rexe Blvd to Television Road 
o Catch basin and Maintenance Hole adjustments to final grade 
o Regrade and pave emergency access road to Old Norwood Road  
o Pavement markings 

 
Pipe repairs:  

o Flush and CCTV of all Storm and Sanitary Sewers 

o Review for potential issues and correct any deficiencies in pipes 

 

SWM facility: 

o Remove sediment from forebays in pond 

o Regrade overland flow route from William Campbell cul-de-sac to SWM 

pond 

o Repair outlet structure in pond  

 

For inquiries related to this project, please contact or email Craig Brooks, Director of 

Operations (705) 745-3595,  directorofoperations@osmtownship.ca.  
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